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Australian Energy Market Commission 
Level 15 
60 Castlereagh Street 
SYDNEY   NSW   2000 
 
 
17 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Australian Energy Market Commission,  
 
SUBMISSION – UNLOCKING CER BENEFITS THROUGH FLEXIBLE TRADING 
 
Wollondilly Shire Council's mission is to create opportunities in partnership with 
the community and to enhance quality of life and the environment, by managing 
growth and providing sustainable services and facilities. 
 
Our organisation supports the IPWEA submission on Minor Energy Flow 
Metering. We agree that there is a strong case to make changes to the metering 
regime in the National Electricity Market that would recognise the metering data 
being produced by devices such as smart street lighting controls and other 
small electrical devices in the public domain.  
 
Wollondilly Shire Council encourage both the AEMC and AEMO to make 
changes in this area that would introduce a straightforward and cost-effective 
approach to the metering of street lighting and other similar devices in the 
public domain. 
 
Please contact Mike Nelson - mike.nelson@wollondilly.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mike Nelson 
Manager Assets, Transport and Engineering 
Shire Futures 
 


